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Homebirth 88
GPO Box 528F
HOBART Tas. 7001
29th July 1987

Auckland Homebirth Association
P.O. Box 7093

Auckland 1

New Zealand

Dear Friends,

We here in Hobart have decoded to organise and host the National
Homebirth Conference in May 1988. Please find enclosed a call for
papers for the conference. We would appreciate your circulating it
amoungst your members.

See you in 88

Yours faithfully




National Homebirth Conference
Hobart

1988

(27th - 29th May)

The Conference intends to focus on the following themes:

A Historical Perspective
Aboriginal and Multicultural birth practices
Homebirth Politics and the Law

Intervention versus Interference

All those interested in presenting papers, or conducting workshops please send topic and
abstract by Friday 2nd of October 1987 to:

Homebirth 88
G.P.O. Box 528F
Hobart Tas. 7001

Further enquires call:
Chris Dibley (002)720941
Kim Ford : (002)278640
Ruth Pilkington (002)343347

A Call for Papers




